
 
 

 

                  

SH6 Tucker Beach Road 

Intersection Improvements work notice 

 

 25 September 2018 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

NZ Transport Agency and its designated contractor Downer NZ wish to notify you of planned 

work on SH6 Frankton-Ladies Mile Highway from Shotover Bridge to Hardware Lane.  

These works will involve: 

 New road construction and associated safety upgrades 

 Water and wastewater pipe installation 

The work dates which will directly impact on the Tuckers Beach Road intersection are as 

detailed below: 

 

Tuckers Beach Intersection improvement works: 1st October to 20th 

December 2018 

An update will be provided in 4 weeks’ time on progress 

 

This work is necessary to ensure the safety of traffic and to sustain the serviceability of the road 

and infrastructure. 

Work will continue in the new year with less impact on the intersection. 

Due to the nature of the work, temporary traffic management will be in place that will involve a temporary 

ban on right turns into Tucker Beach Road from SH6 and also right hand turns out of Tucker Beach 

Road onto SH6. Detours will be in place as indicated on the reverse of this notice.  

We appreciate your patience and will endeavour to keep delays to a minimum. 

For your safety and our workers, we ask that you take care when moving through the site and 

adhere to any traffic management measures that are in place. Traffic controllers will be on site 

to assist with vehicle and pedestrian movements as required. 

NZ Transport Agency thanks you for your cooperation during these works. 

Should you have any queries, please contact: 

 Downer NZ on 03 3590700 

 NZ Transport Agency on  0508 529 2728



 

                  

 

Detour Location Map  

  

Right turning drivers will need to make a left turn on to the highway and drive east to the Shotover Country 

Roundabout, then head back toward Frankton on SH6 

 

 

 

Those wanting to turn right from SH6 into Tucker Beach Road will need drive west to the Hawthorne Drive 

roundabout, then motor back east again to turn left into Tucker Beach Road 

 


